
Stay Connected 

Hello Pride Families! 

 

What a wonderful start to the school year!  Thanks for all you have done to make our 
school year start smooth.  Please take a moment and look through this newsletter.  You 
will hear from my office bi-weekly (and sometimes in between).  

Here are a few reminders and updates as we start the school year: 

Attendance: Please make sure that students are in class and on time to school.  Class 
begins at 8am!  If your student is late to school, please walk them into the front office and 
sign them in.  

Deliveries:  Reminder there are no deliveries during the school day to any students.  If 
you are dropping something off for your student, we will need that to occur during We are 
a closed campus so this means we can’t accept deliveries for students either. 

Curriculum night:  Next Monday August 7, we will host our annual curriculum 
night.  Please join us at 5PM for Freshman/Sophomore presentation in the auditorium or 
for the opening Principal’s welcome at 5:40PM in the Gymnasium.  Once the opening is 
complete, families will be able to go and visit classrooms.  Also keep on your calendar 
our annual Family-teacher conferences that happen on November 8 beginning at 3PM. 

Emails:  Please add the following email addresses to your address book 
contacts, tbanks@tempeunion.org and donotreply@blackboard.com to ensure all emails 
reach your inbox and not your spam mailbox.  

Student/Family Handbook acknowledgement: During advisory next week on August 9, we 
will go through our policies and procedures and handbook acknowledgement with our 
students.  Families, will need to go into ParentVue and acknowledge receipt of this 
information. 

Late Bus:  We have a late bus offered to students on Tuesday and Thursdays leaving MP 
at around 4:15PM.  The late bus doesn’t stop at all stops.  Please visit https://
www.tempeunion.org/Page/2506 to sign up for the bus.  If there are not 5 students to ride 
the bus home, we may cancel it.  Please sign up in advance.  Late bus begins this week!! 

Social media:  Please make sure you are following us on Facebook, Instagram, and 
Twitter.  We post reminders and news about MP on there. 

 

Have a great week! 

Leading with Pride, 

Mrs. T. Banks 

Principal—Mountain Pointe HS 
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In order to tryout-all athletes must complete their 

Aktivate packet.  This includes IMPACT Testing for 

those sports that require it.   

For more information please visit :  

https://www.tempeunion.org/domain/265 

https://www.tempeunion.org/domain/265


 



 

 



 



 



 



 


